
 

From: DOUGLAS HOGG  
Sent: Monday, April 23, 2012 11:03 AM 
To: Mercier, Betty 
Subject: Re: Advisory Committee Update 

  

Betty:  
 
Would you please advise CSCP of my rseignation as a member.  I am pleased to have been a 
member at large of this committee for the past five years, and thankful for the pleasure of 
working with such a fine group of people.  
 
Sincerely,  
Douglas Hogg 


